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November 9, 2012     Legistar Item: 12-8367 
 

 
 

Alderman Sandy Weidner  
Traffic Commission Chairman  
 

 
 

Dear Chairman Weidner, 
 

Please consider this request from Woodland Alloy Castings 1222 - 18th street for a 
stop sign on Clark Street at the intersection of 18th street.  This request is being 
presented to the Commission on short notice in the hope that, with approval, it can 

be installed before the ground freezes. 
 

Woodland Castings, a business on 18th street is requesting a stop sign on 
northbound Clark Street at 18th street.  Currently it is an uncontrolled intersection.  
Alderman Sarrazin and I have visited the site and both of us recommend that the 

Traffic Commission approve this request.  Woodland sites the high traffic at opening 
and closing time, coupled with the traffic into and out of Woofdorf- Astoria dog 

hotel and day spa (1308 18th Street ) as a reason for the sign.   Fortunately, there 

have not been many accidents at this intersection, but Woodland reports that there 
have been numerous near misses. 
 

 Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 

 
 
Tom Friedel  

 
 

 
Krystyna Sarrazin 
2nd District Alderman      
 


